

P.O. Box 264 795 Colonel Harper Rd Harpersfield, NY 13786 President Tom Kendall
Vice President Jim Mills
Secretary Chris Santomassino
Treasure William Nicholson
Trustees Bill Boyle
Tom Giaguzzi
Jean Lee
Margaret Kenyon
Town Historian Dwayne Hill

September 2021

Dear Members and Friends,

As you may know, building a healthy endowment is of critical importance for the long term health of any non-profit organization, including the Harpersfield Historical Society.

We are requesting your help in establishing our endowment fund. In these times of shrinking financial support from other sectors, we are counting on the generosity of our members and friends to take up the challenge and provide H. H. S. with a solid foundation on which to build for the future. We are pursuing grants from foundations to match 1 for 1 all money raised by us. What that means is that every dollar donated we hope will be doubled. Last year we were able to match all of your contributions.

All money raised will be deposited into an endowment account. No donation is too small and of course, no donation can ever be too large!

Please consider making a memorial gift which we will honor by placing the name on our memorial plaque.

Thank you for your support.

2021 ENDOWMENT APPEAL REPLY FORM

Please complete this form and return to H.H.S. PO Box 264, 795 Colonel Harper Road

Harpersfield, NY 13786 with your donation.

Name	Phone
Address	
E-mail address	
Enclosed please find my donation of \$ Endowment Fund.	to be used for the
Please check if you wish to receive a form	al thank you note.